

Our Lady's Catholic Primary School Newsletter - 25th June, 2018



Dear parents and carers,

Yesterday we celebrated the birth of John the Baptist who is one of the best known saints. St. John witnessed the life and death and truth about Jesus and through him, many people came to know Jesus. We can all continue to give witness to God's love for all people—through our words, actions and living how Jesus wants us to.

Events this week

Monday	Donkey sanctuary visit for a small group Splats circus skills visit for all classes	Health and wellbeing week in school 3-4pm— Karate taster session	
Tuesday	Year 1 dojo day visit to Pizza Express		
Wednesday	Swimming for Year 3 Year 4 Viking experience day at York Dance for Years 3-6	D:Side health topics visit 2pm— Nursery new entrants meeting	
Thursday	8.15am— Credit Union open as usual D:Side day 2 Year 6 fun run at Cardinal Heenan		
Friday	9.10am — Praise assembly — all welcome 10.30-Mass in school— all welcome 1.15pm— Key Stage 2 Sports afternoon— all welcome		

SECTION 48 (RE) INSPECTION

As you know, we had a very intense two days inspection of our Religious Education provision and teaching and learning last week in school. The inspector observed lessons, looked at RE books and held meetings with staff, children, parents and governors throughout the two days. We are very proud of the outcome, which can be shared once we receive our report. Thank you and well done!

BIKES AND SCOOTERS
Just to remind everyone that if bikes and scooters are brought to school, children should
WALK beside them coming to school and going home when in the school grounds for safety reasons. Children who continue to ride them in school grounds will be banned from bringing them. Thanks.

Pigeon Cote Road, LS14 1EP, Tel 0113 2329031, Email: s.flaherty@ourladys.org















	Certificates awarded last week	Attendance	
Reception	Ariel Kapuya and Christopher Marcarthey	Best attendance- Years 1 and 2	
Year 1	Layla Craven and Alfie Webster		
Year 2	Leyton Woodley and Ella Wade	98.7% Well Done!	
Year 3	Lexie Clarke and Maddison- Jae Pullan		
Year 4	Ruby Rutter, Joshua O'Rourke and Aimee Jones		
Year 5	Freddie Hough and Harry Grant		
Year 6	Patrycja Muszynska and Callum Jones		

WELCOME BACK

This week we welcome Mrs. Lee back to school after her maternity leave.

Mrs. Lee is employed jointly by our Catholic cluster of school to deliver PE in our schools.

DATES FOR DIARIES

Wed 4th July—Nursery sports (11am)

Fri 6th July- Y6 football competition at St Theresa's (group)

Mon 9th July- KS1 Sports Afternoon (1.15pm)

Wed 11th July - Years 5 and 6 end of year production (9.15am)

Thurs 12th July - Year 6 transition day to Corpus Christi Catholic college

Fri 13th Jul-PTA Summer fayre (3pm)

16th-18th July- Y5 Lineham farm visit

Wed 18th July-Leavers' Mass

(9.15am) and Nursery sing-song(11.30)

Fri 20th July- Leavers' assembly (9.15) Mon 23rd July- break up at 1.15pm

STAFF TEACHERS FOR SEPTEMBER

Nursery - Mrs Woodward

Reception – Mrs Casson

Year 1 – Miss Robinson (new teacher)

Year 2 - Mrs Williams

Year 3 – Mr Riley (new teacher)

Year 4 – Miss Fahy (new teacher)

Year 5 - Mrs Ince

Year 6 - Mrs Dickinson

Miss Carolan and Mrs Hughes will teach additional lessons and personalised learning throughout school.

SCHOOL UNIFORM SEPTEMBER

Our new school jumpers and cardigans have been ordered and will be available in The School Uniform shop towards the end of July.

- -Children will still wear black skirts or trousers.
- -All children should wear white shirts/blouses (short sleeves are more practical when doing art activities) with a school tie (school will buy a tie for each child, to help with the cost).

A SEPERATE LETTER WILL BE SENT HOME TOMORROW. Thank you.

I hope you all have a lovely week.

God Bless Mrs Flaherty **Head Teacher**